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Update on new homes  
coming to your community 

Questions? 
If you are unable to attend  
this session or have questions,  
please don’t hesitate to get  
in touch via the contact  
details below.  

Lauren Darrah 
Stakeholder Relationship 
Manager

Kaitūhono 

Phone: 0800 801 601  
(ask to be transferred)

Or 021 870 792 

Email:  
communities@kaingaora.govt.nz 

Kia ora Neighbour,
We hope you are keeping warm and dry over the cooler months. 

We are excited to see construction is well underway at 66-70 Leach Street. 
The 44 new, warm, dry homes will provide a place to call home for those 
most in need.

It has been great to meet some of you at our previous community drop 
in sessions, and hear your thoughts and ideas about how we could better 
support your community. 

It’s important that we are not only building homes but thriving, sustainable 
and inclusive neighbourhoods too. We would love to connect with you over 
the coming months to share information around Kāinga Ora Homes and 
Communities and how we support our customers to live well in their homes. 

Moving forward we will be running regular community drop in sessions, each 
with a different theme. Feel free to come along to all of the sessions or just 
the ones that interest you. 

www.kaingaora.govt.nz 

Session One - Come and meet the local team
This will be an opportunity to come along and have a cuppa and a chat 
with our local team in an informal setting.

 Date:  Wednesday 26 July 2023

Time: Call in anytime between 4.30pm – 6.00pm

Location: Community House Conference Room, 34 Leach 
Street, New Plymouth (next to YMCA)
We will be in touch with community in the following months with 
information about our next session.   


